South Russell Village Park’s Committee Minutes May 17, 2017

Members Present: Martha Bistritz, Jerry Canton, Bill Howell, Ted Kruse.
Absent: Greg Pike

The committee met at the pavilion at the park.

Fall Festival: A discussion of how to secure volunteers for the fall festival
included including an article in the South Russell Village news letter asking
for community members who are interested to contact us. Martha will
contact the Key Club advisors at the high school who will have club
members sign up for community service hours. Also, there is a TV screen
in the Commons at the high school which advertises community events and
could be used to notify students of the opportunity to volunteer at the Fall
Festival.

The following entertainment has been secured for the festival:
Face Painting

Pony Rides

Mr. Awesome (bubbles)

Lolly the Trolley

Danielle is in charge of ordering the food and will do so this year as well.
Bill suggested that we invite Danielle to one of our meetings. He also
suggested that perhaps Council could hold one of its council meetings here
at the pavilion.

Wind Screens: Ted has information about wind screens which the
committee agreed would be good to purchase to encourage more use of
the pavilion because they would improve the space for use when it is windy
or raining. Also, if more musical concerts were to be held here, the
acoustics would be improved with wind screens. Jerry agreed to ask
council for funds to purchase screens. Bill and Jerry agreed to work on



getting screens for the pavilion, consulting with Ted who has researched
this.

The parks committee will meet again, Wednesday, June 21 at 6:45 at the
pavilion--weather permitting.

Respectfully submitted,

Martha B. Bistritz





